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PRAYER CHAIN  
 

Submit requests to prayerrequests@weedberean.org  

Bulletin: Items for the bulletin need to be sent to:                                             

wbcbulletins@weedberean.org by THURSDAY EVENING. 

Celebrate Recovery    Dinner @ 5:30pm     
6:30-8:30pm 

Monday Nights 

Ignite - Youth 6:00pm - 7:30pm Tuesday Nights 

Awana  5:55pm - 8:00pm Wednesday Nights 

Celebrate Recovery 
Step Studies 

5:30pm - 7:30pm Thursday Nights 

Ties That Bind 6:00pm November 21st 

Harvest Soup Social After Church November  24th 

Olde Fashioned Christmas 
@Heritage Plaza 

5:00pm - 7:00pm November 30th 

 

Christmas Party  Doors open @ 5:30pm December 6th 

Sunday School Kids 
Christmas Program 

10:30am December 15th 

Weed Berean Church 

Mark your calendar for our 2024 Christmas Party!  
December 6th @ 6:00pm with doors opening at 5:30pm.                                    
Tickets are $23.00 each. Please note that we will not be able to               
accommodate take-out meals or refunds.                                                    
Be sure to keep your ticket and present it at the door the evening              
of the event. You must have ticket in hand to participate.                     
Please contact Kim Jenkins if you have any questions. 
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Welcome to  

Weed Berean Church 

 
 

November 17, 2024 

 
 
 
 

Sunday School  
All Ages 

 

9:00 AM – 10:00 AM 

 
Café Berea 

 

10:00 AM – 10:30 AM 

 
Worship Service 

 

10:30 AM – 12:00 PM 
Offering 

 

    Children’s Church Dismissal 
Ages 4-8 yrs 

 

“Amos Conclusion” 
Pastor Bill Hofer 

 

 

Attention Parents! Do you want to raise your 
child to grow up to be a passionate follower of 
Jesus Christ? Follow the QR Code and sign 
up for the Friday Family Email to receive 

weekly discipleship tools.   

Our annual Harvest Soup Social will be held on Sunday, Nov. 24th                  
after church. We will be serving soup, rolls & butter and      
dessert. Please sign up at the back table so we’ll know how 
many soups we need. If you have any questions, contact 
church office at 530-938-2860. 

Ties That Bind: Join us for an evening of fellowship and in the 

kitchen cooking. Thursday, Nov. 21st at 6:00pm Jenny Houston 
will be sharing with us her classic recipe for Chocolate Covered 

Peanut Butter Balls. Please sign up at the back table so we are    
prepared for all who want to attend.                                                             

          Any questions, contact Jenny or Kym. 

Siskiyou Food Assistance is seeking volunteers to help bag their 
Thanksgiving food giveaways. If you would like to be involved 
in this community outreach volunteer opportunity, you can join 
them at 9:00 a.m. on November 23rd at their warehouse.      

Dress warm! If you have questions see Pastor Tyler. 

Please pray for Mountain Scholars as they seek a teacher for  
their secondary level. If you, or someone you know, would be 
interested in applying there is a job description at the table in the 
rear of the sanctuary. 

Christmas Caroling for  
Weed's Olde-Fashioned Christmas 

 

We have been invited to lead our townsfolk in Christmas 
Caroling Saturday evening, November 30th, at Heritage 
Plaza in Weed (by City Hall).   
We will be singing at around 5:30 pm and there will be     
printed lyric sheets for those singing.  
For those who would like to rehearse and pray before  for 
the evening, we will meet in the conference room at 4:30.    
 

This is a great opportunity to bring the true revelation of Christmas to our 
neighbors. The gospel is so beautifully communicated through the words that 
we will be singing with them!  There will be refreshments and a time to mingle 
and share with those in our community afterwards.  It would be wonderful if we 
had 30 or more.  Dress warmly and Christmasy.   
 

For any questions see Steve Hart of Jenny Houston 




